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A special thank you to the donors of the Transportation Club of 

Tacoma Global Logistics Scholarship, from recipient Alana Pashia. 
 

 
 

December, 2023 
 

To the Donors of the Global Logistics Scholarship,  

 

After a rough childhood, I decided to go back to school as a working adult to give my 

children a positive role model in life and prove to them that if I can do this, so can 

they. During the Covid shutdown this became harder with kids at home and 

becoming a student, employee, teacher and mother.  

 

Your generosity has enabled me to push towards the sky and not quit. Funding gets 

tight when you are being pulled from all directions, and this gives me a little cushion 

to afford books and whatever my next chapter will throw at me. From the depths of 

my heart, thank you. Thank you for considering me. After a lifetime full of ‘No’s, I 

am finally hearing ‘Yes’. Thank you for allowing me to support my family a little 

easier.  

 

The future is bright, and I intend on grasping all I can. 

Alana Pashia 


